Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing regarding the application 2014/2235/P.

As a managing director of Parkhill Residences, the freeholder of the above property, and as a neighbour (I )l
would like to support this application.

It indeed is very positive that the property is occupied during the day, a situation which is unique of flat 2, 48 Parkhill
Road among the three freehold properties (44, 46, and 48). The collaborators of the architect studio usually spend their
breaks outside the property, giving a look around and are vigilant on the status of the three building. This adds extra
security to all leaseholders and their tenants. Importantly, this occurs with no general nuisance to the other occupants of
the freehold. Furthermore, the approachability of the team members and the studio director is second to none, making
the interaction with this firm an absolute delight

With best regards
Giampietro Schiavo

Prof. Giampietro (Gipi) Schiavo

Sobell Department of Motor Neuroscience & Movement Disorders
UCL Institute of Neurology

University College London

Queen Square

London WC1N 3BG, UK




